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Cardinal
Tick Terminator
Flea & Tick Spray
For Dogs and Cats

*Kills and Repels

GUARANTEE

Pyrethrins....................0.10%
Piperonyl Butoxide,...........1.00%

REG. No. 24324 P.C.P. Act

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC

Net Contents  237 mL

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN
See Back Panel For Additional Cautions

Manufactured by:
Cardinal Laboratories Inc.

710 Ayon Avenue
Azusa California 91702

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:
Start spraying at the tail, moving dispenser rapidly and making
sure that the animal’s entire body is covered, including the legs
and underbody.  While spraying, fluff the hair so that the spray
will penetrate to the skin.  Make sure spray wets thoroughly.  Do
not spray into eyes or face.  Avoid contact with genitalia. 
Repeat as necessary but not more often than once a week.  For
effective dog and cat fleas, American dog and brown dog tick
control, treatment of the pet must be combined with clean up and
sanitization of any area used by the pet.  For tick control,
ticks must be treated directly with the product.  Vacuum floors,
carpets and furniture (discard vacuum bag after use) and wash the
pet’s living quarters and surrounding areas.



PRECAUTIONS:
Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid contamination of feed or foodstuffs. 
Remove other pets, birds and cover fish aquariums before
spraying.  Do not contaminate any body of water.  Consult
veterinarian before using on pregnant animals, sick animals, or
animals under drug or other pesticide treatment.  Do not use on
nursing animals or animals under 8 week of age.  Discontinue use
if adverse effects are observed.

FIRST AID:
If in eyes or on skin, flush with clean water.  If irritation
persists, obtain medical attention.  If accidentally swallowed
call poison control Centre and obtain medical attention at once.

DISPOSAL:
Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap container in several layers
of newspaper and discard with household garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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